
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Friday, February 24, 2017 

 Thank You: We would like to thank first and foremost all of our supportive fans (students and 
staff) for some great home basketball seasons.  Your support has been wonderful.  Thank you to 
those of you who realize that watching an event is not all about you, it is about your support of the 
people who are performing, competing and/or participating.  For those of you who represent yourself 
and Kahler well, you should be proud.  Too often you go unnoticed, and unthanked for continually 
doing things the right way without being asked.  Too often you are scolded and reprimanded as a 
group for the poor decisions and lack of maturity of the (few) others around you.  Incidentally, I am 
sure you ALL know who you are. Students who participate in extracurricular activities have courage to 
put themselves in tough situations in front of their family and peers.  When your peers are as 
supportive as your family it can be a truly rewarding experience.  Those of you who know you 
represented Kahler well last night, come by Mr. Decker's room sometime for your reward.  Those of 
you who did not, own up to your behavior, make it right, but don’t bother stopping by. 

Yearbooks:  It's not too late to get your 2017 Kahler yearbook at a discounted price.  Yearbooks 
are available for $35 through March 26th.  Ordering information is available on the Kahler website 
and in the office. 

Science Olympiad: Practice for the week of February 21- February 24. Mrs. Zollman and Mrs. 
Kelly will be in the Science Olympiad room Friday February 24.  All team members must make three 
practices. 

Voss’s Corner:. Mrs Voss is ready to do some spring cleaning. You can help. Pick up your book 
"Ghost Boy", black choker necklace with a jeweled cross,  your Joker wallet, your shell bracelet, your 
metal bracelets with charms, your black/silver pencil pouch; and your purple/silver pencil pouch. 

Calling all LC Scientists: This year's science fair will be held on Saturday, April 8th. If you are 
interested in completing a project either by yourself or with a partner, please see your science teacher 
for information. Registration for individual projects must be completed online between February 1st 
and March 17th. If you are a group project, each member needs to fill out a paper form and turn in to 
your science teacher no late than March 17th. Kahler cash will be given to those in attendance at the 
fair. If you have any questions please ask your science teacher or Ms. Gravely. Happy 
experimenting!! 
Upcoming Dates to Remember
  
Fri. Feb. 24           ISTEP+ “Pep Talk” w/Admin. - Homeroom - LGI -  
                             2nd Trimester Ends 
Mon. Feb. 27        3rd Trimester Begins 
                              Student/Staff February B-Day Treats - Lunch Hours 
Tues. Feb. 28        ISTEP+ Testing - (No Tutoring)                                  
                              Corporation Strategic Plan - Focus Group Mtgs. - KMS LGI 
                            “Wake Up Call” Presentation - 12:00/4:30/6:30 - LCHS 
Wed. Mar. 1         ISTEP+ Testing                                 
Thurs. Mar. 2       ISTEP+ Testing (No Tutoring)                                  
Mar. 7                  Club & Group Picture Day  
Mar. 12                Daylight Saving Time - Set Clocks 1-Hour Forward 
Mar. 15                3rd Grading Period Ends                               
Mar. 27-31          Spring Break   
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